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 Dear friends and supporters of NAPC, 

  

 Greetings of peace through Jesus Christ! 

  

Thank you for your leadership, as you minister and challenge your congregation to grow 

and make disciples.   NAPC exists to represent your needs to the PC (USA).  NAPC 

represents 200 congregations/fellowship/ministries among 16 ethnicities.  We try to be 

that collective voice to the denomination so that we can be fully represented.   

  

The “NAPC Crystal” was designed years ago as a fundraiser for its many ministries and 

projects. It was custom-ordered and specially styled to reflect the many colors of our 

constituency groups and cultures.  

  

Please accept this NAPC Crystal as our gift to you.  We want to acknowledge our 

appreciation of your partnership as a NAPC church.   We hope that by being displayed on 

your desk, it will be a conversation piece, as we are a connected church 

  

If you would like to order additional NAPC Crystals to give to a friend or colleague then 

you can send in a request for one or more to Rev. Mei-Hui Lai with a minimum 

suggested donation of $15 per crystal. The donation will cover cost of shipping. 

  

      Send order to:  Rev. Mei-Hui Lai at email: Mei-Hui.Lai@pcusa.org 

            or at PCUSA Asian Congregational Support Office, 100 Witherspoon Street 

            Louisville , KY 402 / Make out check to “National Asian Presbyterian Council”. 

 

Thank you so much for your support to NAPC and to the greater work for God’s 

Kingdom through PCUSA.  We hope you enjoy your NAPC Crystal!  

 

We hope to hear from you soon. 

 

Yours in Christ, 

 

 

REV. EMMANUEL G. ORENDAIN 

Moderator,   

NAPC 

 

 

 


